
The Office of the Prosecutor is looking for a junior National 

Visiting Professional.  

 

Please share the vacancy at the following link with anyone 

you may think would be interested:  

 

http://www.stl-tsl.org/en/jobs/national-visiting-

professionals/1983-national-visiting-professional-junior-otp  
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